
August 1, 2016 

 

Williamson County Commissioner’s Court 

710 Main Street, Suite 101 

Georgetown, TX 78626 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

We are the owners of a lot at 108 Berry Cove, known as Lot 4A Creek Side II Subdivision Sec 1, in 

Williamson County, in the ETJ of the City of Georgetown. There is a 10’ Utility easement that runs across 

the lot where a previous lot boundary and a now abandoned road used to lie. We are asking the County 

to please approve our request to vacate that easement. 

 

Electric service to the lot is provided by Pedernales. Phone, cable and internet service is provided by 

Suddenlink and water and sewer are provided by the City of Georgetown. Each of the service providers 

has agreed to release the easement in question. I’ve attached the plat map with the easement marked, 

and letters of release from each of the service providers. 

 

We appreciate your consideration in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth & Kelly Glass 

832-338-8777 

kellymglass@gmail.com 


















